
For	Immediate	Release	
Monday,	January	11,2016	
Contact:	Mary	Whitrock,	Superintendent	
WhitrockM@ripon.k12.wi.us		
(920)	748-4600	

Ripon	Area	School	District	Invites	Community	to	Tour	Construction	Project	

Ripon,	WI	–	The	Ripon	Area	School	District	Board	of	Education	and	Administration	invite	the	

community	to	attend	a	tour	of	the	construction	at	the	future	combined	middle	and	high	school	

facility.	Construction	for	the	project	began	in	April	2015	and	the	community	is	encouraged	to	

come	see	the	progress	on	January	18th	from	4:30	to	5:30	pm,	before	the	Monday	night	Board	

meeting.	The	project	has	advanced	greatly	since	the	last	community	tour	on	November	16.	

Community	members	interested	in	attending	should	meet	at	the	construction	trailers	on	E.	

Sullivan	Street.	Tours	will	be	led	by	CG	Schmidt,	the	construction	management	firm	completing	

the	project,	and	hardhats	will	be	provided	for	Ripon	area	residents.		

The	construction	will	result	in	a	combined	middle	and	high	school	facility	with	separate	

entrances,	commons,	administrative	offices,	and	classrooms	for	each	school.	The	high	school	

will	move	into	the	new	additions	in	spring	of	2016,	while	the	middle	school	will	move	into	

renovated	areas	of	the	existing	building	in	August	of	2016.	The	Board	encourages	the	

community	to	stay	informed	and	check	the	District	website	for	additional	information.	Weekly	

Construction	Updates	are	shared	on	both	the	RASD	website	and	Facebook	page.		Please	contact	

Superintendent,	Dr.	Mary	Whitrock,	at	whitrockm@ripon.k12.wi.us	with	any	questions.				
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